
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, March 6, 2022 

Important Dates: 
 
 

Early Release 
 3-17-22 

 
 

No School 
3-18-22 

 
 

Guild Meeting 
3-24-22 

 
 
D/D Sance Forms 

Due 
4-1-22 

 
 
First Friday Mass 

10:00 AM 
4-1-22 

 
 

School Play 
4-2-22 

 

A Letter from the Guild:  
Congratulations to our March 4th Raffle winner 

Brian & Melissa Connell 
 
March Madness Raffle: Our second winner will be announced this 
Friday, so get your tickets in! Purchase your tickets for $25.00 each or 
5 for $100.00. All tickets MUST be turned in by the Wednesday of 
the week you would like to be entered. Winners will be notified by 
email, as well as being posted on the Guild FB. If you need more 
tickets, please use the Ticket Form below and print.  
 
Please join us for our next Guild Meeting Thursday March 24th at 
7:00PM in the school cafeteria. 

Girls grab your guys; the Daddy Daughter Dance will be held at 
the Indian Ridge Country Club on Friday April 8th from 6:00 – 
8:30 PM. See flyer below for additional details and picture form to be 
brought to the event for a formal picture. Please send in Cash or 
Check made out to St. Augustine Guild by Friday, April 1 for your 
tickets! 

Auggies 10th Annual Walk-A-Thon 
In order to continue with our mission to support the school, the Guild 
is pleased to announce that we will be once again holding our Annual 
Walk-a-Thon fundraiser this school year. It's through the generosity 
of sponsors and donors that our events succeed. We ask that you 
partner with us by purchasing one of our Sponsorship spots.  

Thank you all for your continued support! 
Below you will find a letter as well as a Sponsorship Registration 
Form for you to fill out if you would like to be a Sponsor.  
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, your word is life and joy for me. Fill me with your Holy 
Spirit that I may have the strength and courage to embrace your will 

in all things and to renounce whatever is contrary to it. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 
 
 

 



 









 



 


